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3 July 2013

Allan Alack
fyi-request-960-88e45a09@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Allan Alack

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Email of 24 June 2013 requesting copies of
correspondence between the Minister of Education and Associate Ministers of Education, and the
Ministry of Education, that discusses the development and introduction of charter (partnership)
schools, other alternative private schooling models, including Private Public Partnership schools, over
the period 1/12/2009 to 1/12/2011.

Your request will be answered within 20 working days of its receipt, in accordance with the Official
Information Act 1982. The Ministry reserves the right to request an extension if this becomes
necessary due to the potential workload involved in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

/ /‘_‘\\_ X -‘\
Rowena Phair

Deputy Secretary
Student Achievement




